

## Massachusetts Chapter of the Appraisal Institute and Massachusetts Association of Assessing Officers hold joint meeting

October 07, 2010 - Appraisal & Consulting

On Tuesday, September 21st, the Massachusetts Chapter of the Appraisal Institute and the Massachusetts Association of Assessing Officers held a joint business meeting at the Holiday Inn Select in Woburn, Mass. The topic was "A Review of the Assessment Appeal Process and the Role of the Assessor, Appraiser and Attorney."

Pictured (from left) are: Mass. chapter president Bill LaChance MAI SRA of Petersen LaChance; panel moderator, Mike Tarello MAI of Vision Appraisal Technology with panelists Alan Cohen esq M.A.A. city of Newton commercial assistant assessor; Richard Bowen, esq of Kopelman & Paige P.C.; Jim Johnston MAI, SRA of Boston Property Advisors; and Michael Flynn M.A.A. city of Newton, board commercial assessor.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540